
     Create transformative opportunities and foster a culture of innovation to solve problems and enhance
mission effectiveness.



Enable thoughtful, deliberate, and ground-up innovation across Team Pope.

 
         Develop a Network of Innovators, Expedite the Refining Process, Integrate Efforts and Foster Innovation


                                        We develop and maintain a network
of Airmen innovators across the installation. This
enables thoughtful, deliberate, ground-up innovation
across the 43 AMOG to uncover opportunities,
improve capabilities, connect & engage the right
stakeholders, & facilitate the implementation  of  future  
solutions  today. 

 

What we do:

Mission:

Vision:

Priorities:

                                       We are an installation-level
organization dedicated to the development of ideas
and aiding teams to operate more efficiently. We serve
as a “one-stop-shop” connecting Airmen, leadership,
and organizations with resources that support
innovative approaches to the everyday challenges
found within our Air Force.

Who we are:

We empower Airmen across the installation to
improve processes by reducing manhours and
saving resources while completing the mission
more efficiently. 

How we tie into the greater mission:

C I 2 -  I n n o v a t i o n / C o n t i n u o u s  P r o c e s s
I m p r o v e m e n t

MISSION BRIEF

Who we support:
We work directly with Team Pope units, as well as the
Fort Liberty Innovation Lab, and we are immersed
into the greater North Carolina innovation ecosystem. 

Our accomplishments: Our challenges:
We successfully integrated with Tenant Units on two
funded small Business Innovation Research Grants
totaling $5M.  As the Wing Process Managers, we have
successfully raised Greenbelt Trained individuals to the
AFI mandated 5% of personnel in 6 of 7 Pope Squadrons.
We were also the only AMC base to be 90% allocated in
SIF spending before 4QFY23.

Knowledge of the Spark Ecosystem is critical and suffers
due to the Gryphon Spark positions being one-year tours.
SSgt Cody Ambrose and SSgt Christie McQueen just took
over as Chief of Innovation and Chief of Process
Improvement 1 August, and look forward to getting their
feet wet while working with Team Pope on all things
Innovation and Process Improvement. 

WHERE WE ARE GOING...
We will continue to be a reliable resource to all Airmen across Team Pope. We will

foster a culture of innovation by integrating numerous DoD-wide efforts and
applying them to outdated processes. We will empower Airmen by equipping them

with the right tools to ensure efficiency in mission accomplishment. 
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